
 

 

ROAD CLOSING NOTICE 
Litchfield Council wishes to advise that in accordance with the Local Government 
Act and Local Government (General) Regulations it proposes to close a section 
of road reserve adjacent to Sections 1817 and 5467, Hundred of Strangways.  

The purpose of the road closure is to facilitate the consolidation of the closed 
portion of road with Sections 1817 and 5467 – owned by Litchfield Council 

Anyone who may object to the proposal is invited to submit objections no later 
than close of business  Friday 28 June, 2024 
 
Comments can be made to Council by emailing council@litchfield.nt.gov.au 
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